
 Ms. Melissa’s Class Newsletter for the week of April 24th  

Our field trip to Purdy School at John A Logan School is on Monday.  We will 
be leaving at 8:15 am.  If your child is late it will be your responsibility to drive them 
to the field trip or take them home.  Students 8 years or younger MUST have a 
booster seat.  Please leave their seat in the foyer with their name on it.  Legally I 
cannot transport students without seats.  Students also need to have a sack lunch with 
something to drink.  We will not have access to a microwave to warm food at lunch.  I 
appreciate the parents that volunteered to drive for our field trip.  

Order forms should be in your mailboxes for Locally Grown T-Shirts.  Orders 
for shirts are due by April 25th.  

Here are some activities and concepts for next week…

Math 
Last week we spent time learning how to measure in inches, this week we will be 
measuring in feet.  We will also be learning how to estimate measurements in both 
inches and feet.  

Language Arts 
Last week we began working in centers during language arts time.  There are five 
centers in which the class rotates every 15 minutes in pairs.  Ask your child what the 
topic is at each center.  I found that the student’s are really enjoying this time.  

We also began to read, Sarah, Plain and Tall by Patricia MacLachlan as a class.  
There will be activities that we will complete each week.  The activity for next week 
requires flowers or fresh cut herbs.  If you are willing to donate flowers or herbs 
please let me know by Wednesday.    

Read Alouds 
Little House on the Prairie- Laura Ingalls Wilder

Project 
We will be focusing on pioneer times in American history.  

Important Dates: 

Have a great weekend!


